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Petitioner’s Response to Letter dated 8 January 2012 from the Minister for 
Local Government and Communities  
 
We thank you for your e-mail of the 12th.  Unfortunately  we were not around 
to reply sooner. 
We understand that the petition is going before the committee, for which we 
are grateful. 
The fact that the bridge has been damaged again rercently emphasises 
the urgency of the whole subject. 
 and the overall effect it has on the local and South Meirionnydd 
communities.  We look forward  to a positive outcome on this matter. 
Thank you again,  
Regards,  
Gerald   for  Gwen Stevens  Chairperson South Meirionnydd Older People's 
Forum 


